
Hello ladies, 

 I just wanted to take a moment and tell you how much I have 

enjoyed February, March, and April’s meetings.  We have had a 

great time, and have listened to some wonderful speakers.   It 

is always good when we can get together for fantastic food, good 

conversation, and great fellowship  time.  This next meeting, 

Monday, May 11
th
, we will be having Mike Stegall as our guest 

speaker, and we are also going to take time to honor a very 

special lady, Donna Harter.   Donna is in the process of selling 

her home, and preparing to move to the Columbus area, and we 

want to take time to show her how much we do appreciate her.  I 

am going to be in contact with the Darke County Republican Men’s 

group, and invite them to join us that evening.  I have spoken 

with Donna, and she knows that WE want to have the opportunity 

to wish her well, but she doesn’t realize that we are inviting 

the men for the evening also.  So, please don’t let that little 

surprise slip out.   

 Don’t forget to call in your reservation to Waveline by May 

7
th
, so they can be sure to prepare for the evening.  Let’s keep  

inviting our guests to our meeting, and encourage those who are 

members, but haven’t been to the meetings for a while, to come 

back and join us. 

 Have a great rest of the month, and I will see you in a 

couple of weeks. 

GOD BLESS AMERICA 

 

JoEllen Melling, President 

Darke County Republican Women  

 

 


